
 
 

March 2, 2018 

 

 

Dear AASHE STARS, 

 

It is my understanding that our STARS report was compiled and updated by individuals 

responsible for the work and their assigned credits. The information entered in this submission 

has been verified to their best ability. Binghamton University is proud to be able to assemble a 

group of dedicated professionals to bring sustainability to the forefront of our institution. I 

hereby sanction the accuracy of information in this report. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me by email at hstenger@binghamton.edu should you have 

questions or comments on this report. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Harvey G. Stenger 

President, Binghamton University 

 

 

mailto:hstenger@binghamton.edu

